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Dear Stakeholder,  

 

The Wholesale and Retail SETA, through this notice informs its stakeholders of its decision to de-accredit      

Phaahlana-Mahlako Technology Academy (Pty) Ltd as W&RSETA primary skills development provider in all 

W&RSETA programmes. The decision to de-accredit will be valid for a two-years effective from 01 March 2024 

and is effected in line with the provisions of W&RSETA’s Accreditation Policy and the Skills Development Act,  

 

Stakeholders may direct related queries to the Senior Specialist: Quality Assurance & Reporting, Sipho Khosa, on 

skhosa@wrseta.org.za  

 

The W&RSETA remains committed to fulfilling its mandate of ensuring quality and credible learning provision as 

delegate by the Quality Council of Trades and Occupations.  

Yours in skills development,  

 

Be always assured of our best interests for the Wholesale and Retail Sector.  

 

Yours in skills development,  

W&RSETA  
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